
The Erie County Consortium Housing Choice Voucher 
(Section 8) Wait List    

Erie County Consortium will open the waiting list for the tenant-based Housing Choice 
Voucher Program (Section 8), for very low-income individuals and families from June 
10, 2024 through June 14, 2024. Applications can be completed online at:  
www.waitlistcheck.com/NY1377  

Eligibility 

Eligible applicants must meet all of the following criteria:  
• Must be 18 years of age or older, or an emancipated minor;  
• Must meet federal income eligibility guidelines based on household size; 

• At least one member of the applicant’s household must be a U.S. citizen, a legal 
permanent resident or have another eligible immigration status. 

Priority Applications 

Priority will be given to those living or working in Erie County,  

Need Help Applying?  

A Belmont Representative will be at the following locations to help you apply online:  

Belmont Resource 
Center 

2393 Main St 
Buffalo, 14214  

 

June 10th-13th 9am-7pm 
June 14th 9am-5pm 

Belmont Financial  
Education Center 

 

1140 Jefferson Ave.  
Buffalo, 14208 

 

June 10th-14th 9am-5pm 

 

Town of  Tonawanda  
Senior Center 

 

291 Ensminger Rd 
Tonawanda, 14150 

 

June 10th 9am-4pm 

 

Amherst Town Hall 

 
5583 Main Street 
Williamsville, 14221 

 

June 11th 10am-6pm 

 

The Rural Outreach Center 

 
730 Olean Rd 
East Aurora 14052 

June 12th 9am-3pm 

 

http://www.waitlistcheck.com/NY1377


 
Hamburg Senior Center 

 
4540 Southwestern Blvd 
Hamburg 14075 

 

June 12th 3pm-6pm 

 

Town of  Cheektowaga  
Kenneth J. Meyers 
Recreation Center 

 

2600 Harlem Road 

 
June 13th 1pm-4pm 

 

Lackawanna Public Library 560 Ridge Rd,  
Lackawanna, 14218 

 

June 14th 12pm–3:30pm 

 

  
Harvest House 
 

175 Jefferson Ave 
Buffalo NY 14210 
 

June 10th 10a-2pm 
 

**Applicants needing translation services, can also contact the application 
line starting on June 10th at 716-884-7791 ext. 356. Calls will only be taken until 
Thursday June 13th at 5:00 pm. 
What is a Lottery Application:  

Applications are not first come, first served. Applicants will be selected based on a 
lottery system, apply any time during the opening week, as the date and time do not 
matter. Lottery applications do not guarantee placement on the waitlist or receipt of a 
Housing Choice Voucher. Applicants selected to be on the waitlist will be notified of their 
waitlist placement within three to four weeks and will only be contacted for eligibility 
screening appointments as assistance becomes available. The number of vouchers 
available in any given year is contingent on a variety of factors, including federal budget 
allocations.   
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